
MAR 2 8 1989

Florida Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. W. F. Conway

Senior Vice President — Nuclear
P. 0. Box 14000

'uno Beach, FL 33408-0420

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: MANAGEMENT MEETING
TURKEY POINT DOCKET NOS. 50-250 AND 50-251

This letter confirms the telephone conversation between you and Malcolm L.
Ernst of my staff on March 28, 1989,,concerning a management meeting to be
conducted at the Region II Office on March 29, 1989, at 10:00 a.m. The purpose
of this meeting is to discuss the ramifications of the unsatisfactory results
from the recent operator requalification examinations.

Should you have questions regarding these arrangements, we will be pleased to
discuss them.

Sincerely,

Original signed by
M. L. Ernst (for)
Stewart D. Ebneter
Regional Administrator
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cc: J. S. Odom, Vice President
Turkey Point Nuclear Plant

J. E. Cross, Plant Manager
Turkey Point Nuclear Plant

L. W. Bladow, Plant QA
Superintendent

R. Hart, Regulatory and
Compliance Supervisor

State of Florida

bcc; G. E. Edison, Project Manager,
Project Directorate .II-2,
Division of Reactor Projects,
NRR

NRC Resident Inspector
DRS Technical Assistant
Document Control Desk
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